

Dear Mini Police,

I would just like to write and take the time to thank you all for helping me and other officers from Wallasey local policing team, tackling parking and speeding issues around the School, and educating members of the public, in the keen and enthusiastic manner which you did.

Hopefully your work will go some way into addressing the issues around the school and surrounding area, improving road safety and making it safer for both pupils and nearby residents. I hope to work with you again sometime in the near future.

Thank you

Neil Bradley A/Sgt Wallasey Police station.